
 

POSITIVE HAPPENINGS – June 14, 2021 BOARD MEETING 

Mr. Shannon Yeager – Beaty-Warren Middle School 

 

Beaty hosted their final School Wide Positive Behavior reward day on Friday, June 4th. 

 

 

Mr. Brian Reynolds – Eisenhower Elementary School 
 

Kindergarten has been counting down the end of the year with an ABC countdown.  Each day we do fun 

activities based on that day’s letter.  We wore Hawaiian prints and brought beach towels for Beach Day, brought 

games to share with our classmates for Game Day, had classes outside for Outside Day, and many more fun 

days!  The class’s favorite day was L day with they got to eat lunch with the teacher! 

 

We collected 2,207.2 pounds of plastic this year for the Trex Recycling School Program. 

 

Grade 5 students wrote and published their own poetry books.  

 

Sophia Wallace won the Challenge 24 Tournament (Math) for the district.  Payton Elms came in 2nd.  

 

 

Mrs. Ericka Alm – Eisenhower Middle High School 

 

EMHS had 69 seniors graduate this year.  Fifteen seniors received at least two or more scholarships. 

 

 

Ms. Jessica Fortner – Sheffield Area Elementary School 

 

SAES and our PTO has collaborated to plan some fun end of year activities including a virtual trip to the 

Pittsburgh Zoo, a movie day, and then a day for bouncy houses.  

 

The American Heart Association highlighted our yearly commitment to raise money.  In our lifetime of raising 

money, we have raised over $28,000.  This is all a result of our kids’ commitment, but also Caryn Ryan, our 

Physical Education teacher. 

 

 

Mr. Glenn Smith – Sheffield Area Middle High School  

 

The National Junior Honor Society at SAMHS was able to conduct their induction ceremony and six new 

students earned this honor.  

 

The SAMHS Core Team for SWPBIS have been meeting and working on planning a future roll-out of the 

program.  

 

 

Mrs. Misty Weber – Virtual Academy – No Report Provided 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer Hobbs– Warren Area Elementary Center 

 

The 4h grade Clap-out Celebration was held on Thursday, June 10th.  The celebration was held to recognize our 

4th grade students for their hard work and dedication while at WAEC.  Congratulations students and best of luck 

at Beaty-Warren Middle School!  

 



 

Ms. Amy Stimmell – Warren Area High School  

 

The first picture below features Paige Rafalski with her art piece which was chosen as Best In Show in the WCSD 

Art Show!  Mrs. Rebecca Yeager is pictured presenting Paige with the Best in Show Ribbon along with Rylee 

Nuhfer and Mrs. Stimmell.  

 

WAHS Spring Athletic Accolades include the following:  Kyleigh Wilson broke the school record in the long 

jump, both the Boys’ track and Boys’ tennis won their region championship, and Boys’ baseball won a D10 

playoff game. 

 

From April 19th to May 7th, WAHS Key Club partnered up with the non-profit organization Soles4souls to collect 

shoes for homeless children, families affected by natural disaster, and poverty-stricken women looking to create 

self-sustained small businesses.  Since 2006, Sole4soles has distributed more than 40 million pairs of new and 

gently used shoes in 127 countries, creating opportunity and relief around the world!  Donation boxes were house 

at locations across the county, including WAHS, BWMS, Johnson’s Tire, Molly Dies Dance Unlimited, the 

YMCA, Salvation Army, and more!  After collecting the boxes from every location, WAHS Key Club collected 

over 550 pairs of shoes!  Pictured in the second picture below from left to right are Logan Johnson, Lydia Balas, 

Malorie Lawson, Emily Ickert, Cara Munksgard, Lilly Jache, and Mereah Jones. 

   

 
 

 

Mr. Jim Evers – Warren County Career Center 

 

All of Mr. Black’s seniors in Machine Technology have either a full time position or are continuing their 

education.  Three seniors will be working at Betts in their machine shop over the summer.  Two students did a 

Co-Op at Superior Tire and Rubber, and both students were offered full time positions.  One student is planning 

to attend Precision Manufacturing Institute and another student was participating in the TANF program and will 

continue his position through the summer and is planning to attend Penn State Behrend. 

 

In Electronics, three seniors earned an Associate Certification (CETa).  Nine seniors earned a student level 

certification from the Electronics Technician Association.  All 12 seniors scored advanced on their NOCTI 

testing. 

 

 



 

COOP/TANF 

 Alex Glotz received a $5,000 sign-on bonus at Midtown Ford. 

 31 students participated in COOP 

 39 students participated in TANF 

 6 students will be working in an apprentice program at Betts Industries this summer. 

 

 

Mrs. Elizabeth Kent – Youngsville Elementary School 

 

YES students raised $4,031.30 for the American Heart Association 

 

Our PTO was able to provide a Field Day in a COVID-friendly manner for all our students. 

 

Ms. Amy Beers – Youngsville Middle High School 

 

YMHS participated in the “Learning to Breathe” intensive training successfully and will implement the program 

school-wide in 2021-2022. 

 

Our school received a Highmark grant associated with “Learning to Breathe” training books and ancillary 

materials.  This will significantly decrease the need for the district to financially support this program. 


